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(Neb.)-State Tree Experts Warn About Pine Wilt Disease

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 07/05/2013 11:22 AM

     NORTH PLATTE, Neb. (ASSOCIATED PRESS) - The Nebraska Forest Service is warning about a tree
disease that is spreading from the eastern part of the state.
 
     Pine wilt preys on the water flow of Scots and Austrian pines, and is caused by a worm-like pest called a
nematode. Experts say the disease affects non-native pines in Nebraska.
 
     Pine wilt was first identified in Missouri in the 1970s and has spread from southeastern Nebraska to the rest of
the state. While less common northwest of Kearney and Norfolk, the disease has been reported as far west as
Scottsbluff.
 
     Mark Harrell of the Nebraska Forest Service says the disease can kill susceptible trees quickly.


